September 20, 2025

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to formally verify that is currently a
registered volunteer with Seaforth Junior Broomball, an organization dedicated to
providing junior broomball programs for young athletes. Within our organization, they
hold the position of coach.

As part of their role, they are expected to engage in one-on-one interactions with
minors. Therefore, in accordance with our organization's policies and to ensure the
safety and well-being of the participants, it is required that they undergo a Vulnerable
Sector Check.

Should you require any additional information or have any questions regarding this
verification, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Kayla Zylstva

Kayla Zylstra

Seaforth Junior Broomball
President
seaforthjrpresident@gmail.com



